
From: Archaeologydc - E&E   
Sent: 18 June 2020 14:39 
To: Planning   
Subject: RE: Planning notification for application reference: 20/01441/LB 
 

I refer you to my comments for 20/01440, I do not consider that there is an 
archaeological constraint to this development due to the disturbance to structural 
and contextual evidence caused by the wall’s collapse. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Clare 
 
Clare King 
Planning Archaeologist  
(Please note that I am only available on Weds and Thurs each week) 
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